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2nd May 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Venice, Italy trip - Meeting Reminder 

 
Thank you for returning the emergency contact details and student information forms. The trip is 
fast approaching now (26th May – 31st May 2017) so we are in the process of finalising the last 
details. 
 
Passports and EHIC cards 
 
If you have not yet handed in your passport and EHIC card, please do so this week, after checking 
that both are in date. Your child will not be allowed on the trip if we have not received the 
necessary student details and documents by Friday 5th May. 
 
Information Evening 
 
The information evening will be taking place on Wednesday 10th May at 5pm where you will be 
given further details regarding the itinerary. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me chale@bedfordfreeschool.co.uk  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss C Hale 
Trip organiser 
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